
 

 

Wednesday 9th September 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

RE: Alteration to the Year 7 & 12 Parent Calendar 
 
While I am delighted by the way that the students have engaged with our new systems and 
protocols to keep everyone safe, as I hope you can appreciate, this has been an exceptional and 
more challenging start to the year. As a result, the Year 7 and 12 Welcome Event scheduled for 
this evening will not go ahead. I do apologise for the the short notice.  
 
As an alternative, you will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s tutor via our parents’ 
evening system (which has video meeting capability similar to Zoom/Teams/FaceTime): 

 Year 7 after school on Monday 21st September 
 Year 12 after school on Tuesday 22nd September 

 
You will receive information in due course regarding the booking of these meetings.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions or queries then please do keep in touch with us, 
primarily via your child’s form tutor or Year Leader. 
 
Year 7 
Form 
Group 

Tutor Email 

7A  Miss S Pepper spepper@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
7B Mrs K Scott kscott@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
7C Mrs S Gelder sgelder@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
7D Mr J Curry jcurry@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
7E Mr J Tracy jtracy@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
7F Mrs C Bennett cbennett@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
7G Mrs K Ellis & Mrs J Joseph kellis@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

jjoseph@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
Year Leader: Mrs S Hodgson (shodgson@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk)  
Associate Headteacher: Mr C Johnson (cjohnson@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk) 
 
Year 12 
Form 
Group 

Tutor Email 

12A Mr I Marshall imarshall@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
12B Ms R Wood/Ms R Bundy rwood2@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

rbundy@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
12C Mrs A Slyfield aslyfield@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
12D Mr A Parry aparry@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  

Sixth Form Leader: Mr D Constable (dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk)  
Assistant Headteacher: Mr P Whitehouse (pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk) 



 

 

 
If you have any safeguarding concerns then please contact my Deputy Headteacher, Mr Bhambra, 
who is the Designated Safeguarding Leader (tbhambra@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk).   
 
As always, please do feel free to contact me should the need arise. I may not be the be best 
person to resolve the matter personally, but I will know who is! 
 
 
 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 
Headteacher 
 
nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  


